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We are doing better in the transportation department. I believe that we are arriving at 

the schools on time on a regular basis with routes and shuttles.  Please let us know of any 

complaints that we might be unaware of. 

   We are working on getting our applicants their CDL’s.  We are keeping in contact with 

them on a weekly basis to help them wherever possible. We just had a driver return after being 

on medical leave for the past month.  We currently have one driver out on extended medical 

leave and will have another that goes into surgery on the 16th of November. Both will be out 

until after the first of January.  

With these losses, we are having to use office staff and mechanics on occasion to cover 

routes.  We always keep at least one mechanic in the shop at all times during morning and 

afternoon routes and will use other staff first.  The mechanics are doing an amazing job in the 

shop and keeping up on our buses. 

We have completed specs in order to work on getting our new buses for this year. 

Due to lack of personnel, we will be unable to make any changes to routing this month. 

Thank you for all your help and support. 

 

  

Thank you  

 

Ryan Edwards 

Transportation Supervisor  

  


